
State of Florida 

DATE: March 12,2002 
TO: 
FROM: MARTHA C. BROWN, OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL m> DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

RE: DOCKET NO. 99 1222-TP 

Enclosed are an original and seven copies for a Notice of Advisory Committee Meeting 
publication in the Florida Administrative Weekly. The original Notice must be received by the 
Department of State no later than noon, March 13,2002. 

99 1222-TP.NOT 
Attachment 
cc: Wanda Terrell 


